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Funding Reallocation Subgrantee Letter 
 
Kirsten Frissora, Occupant Protection Regional Coordinator 
Columbus Public Health 
240 Parsons Ave 
Columbus, Ohio 43215          July 11, 2024 
 

Project No. 02520014BB0623 
Dear Kirsten, 

 
The Ohio Department of Health, Bureau of Health Services, Violence and Injury Prevention Section has awarded 
additional funding to Columbus Public Health to support the increase to support for statewide injury coalition 
membership development through the Occupant Protection Regional Coordination (BB24), ODH is funding your 
agency an additional $2,750 to your BB24 grant to assist with ensuring the statewide injury prevention 
membership development strategies are completed. 
 
Your agency is eligible to receive $2,750 in additional funds. Your agency must submit a budget revision based 
on $71,810  in total funds and must be submitted no later than July 29, 2024 via the Grants Management 
Information System (GMIS) and in accordance with ODH Grants Administration Policies and Procedures (OGAPP) 
or your agency may lose its opportunity for these additional funds. The additional funds will be added to 
Deliverable #16 for additional child passenger safety education outreach activities. This extra funding is available 
due to a staff vacancy. 
 
Your agency will receive a revised Notice of Award after the budget revision is approved by ODH.  Since this 
budget revision is required by ODH to adjust your grant award, it will not count against the number of budget 
revisions available this fiscal year. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Tiffany Boykins at tiffany.boykins@odh.ohio.gov  
 
Respectfully, 

 

Tiffany Boykins 
Tiffany Boykins, Program Manager, Violence and Injury Prevention Section 
Office of Health Improvement and Wellness 
 
 C:   Sara Morman, Violence and Injury Prevention, Section Chief  
        GMIS Subgrantee file 

 

mailto:tiffany.boykins@odh.ohio.gov

